
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 29/21

QHM PORTSMOUTH HARBOUR CONTROL TELEPHONE AND EMAIL OUTAGE 24-25 APRIL 2021

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that due to HM Naval Base maintenance
requirements, QHM Harbour Control landlines and internet/email connections will be unavailable from 0800 to 1900
on Saturday 24 and Sunday 25 April 2021.

2. During this period, QHM Harbour Control can be contacted on the following mobile phone numbers:

07773 154687

07773 154366

3. Emails will be read when systems are restored.

4. QHM will remain contactable on VHF Channels 11 and 13 throughout. 
 
5. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 26 April 2021.

 

Thursday 22 Apr 2021 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


